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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group Liaison 
Communication 

 
To:   Mr. Guy Muller, Publishing <gm@iec.ch> 

CC: Mr. Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC <p.nikolich@ieee.org> 
 Mr. Adam Healey, Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

<adam.healey@lsi.com> 
 Mr. Wael William Diab, Vice-Chair, IEEE 802.3 Working Group and Chair, IEEE P802.3 

Task Force <wdiab@broadcom.com > 

From:  IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group1 

Subject: Liaison letter to IEC 

Date: November 11th, 2011 

Approval:  Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Atlanta,GA, November 12th 2011 

 

Dear Mr. Muller,  
 
The IEEE 802.3 Working Group is conducting a revision to our base standard, IEEE Std 802.3-
2008, via the IEEE P802.3 Task Force. We would like to request that IEC provide access to 
IEC 68025-1 and IEC 68025-2 for the IEEE P802.3 Task Force for the purposes of that work. 
 
If provided, access to the draft will be on the Task Force area and will be behind a password 
protected area only for the duration of the standard development, after which it will be taken 
down. 
 
Attached is a copy of our draft standard for your reference. 
 
Sincerely, 

David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
<dlaw@hp.com> 

                                                           
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 
represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802. 
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